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Carol Butler has been a school district team member for 25 years; 
starting in 1978 as a part-time custodian at Kenai Central High 
School; she is currently school custodian at Skyview High School.  
Carol has been a staff member at Skyview since the school 
opened in 1990. 
 
When asked to describe Carol, her co-workers and supervisors 
unanimously point out her smile and laugh.  They find it uniquely 
Carol that she can complete any task, no matter how mundane or 
horrific, with a smile on her face.  One co-worker stated that Carol 
gives others a “warm feeling in your heart. 
 
Carol’s work ethic is admirable; she assists the many students 
and staff at Skyview High School in a myriad of ways.  She 
always goes above and beyond what is expected of her.  After 25 
years of custodial experience, Carol has proven herself to be a 
valuable asset to other custodians in the district.   
 
Carol is not only concerned about the safety and well-being of the 
Skyview community, but the school often has “overnight guests” 
and Carol is there to assure their comfort and safety as well.  She 
has the uncanny gift of listening to what others are saying.  She is 
compassionate and understanding to the students and all those 
which she comes in contact. 
 
Please join us, the Board of Education, in honoring Carol Butler 
for her outstanding service to the Kenai Peninsula Borough 
School District and the students that we serve. 
 
 


